Personal Reference Letter
To,

Greg Anderson

Owner

Spice and Chilly Restaurant

West Putney, Fredson mark

Street 5th, London

Date: 5th May 2014

Subject: personal reference letter for manager position at your restaurant

Dear Mr. Greg

I, Peter Parker, the owner of Parker Fast Foods am writing this letter to you to give a personal reference for the position of a restaurant manager at your restaurant. I refer Mr. Bill Jones for this position with the confidence that he will do a great job.

Mr. Jones worked as a manager at my fast food restaurant for a period of 1.5 years. He was extremely hardworking and dedicated from the very beginning and was always ready to learn more each day. He possesses excellent managerial skills, communication skills and organization abilities and these are what make him an excellent choice for a managerial position of this nature.

His experience in this field also contributes to the fact that he can handle all duties of a restaurant manager with ease and without getting stressed.  If you have any queries or questions, I am here to answer them all anytime.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,

Peter Parker

Phone: 409359035

